
Environment Committee,  

Tuesday 5th June, 2018 

7.00pm   

Hendon Town Hall, NW4 4BQ  

JUNE  



Dear member  

I know that Street Scene workers have gone through many 

changes over the last three years. Senior managers have come 

and gone, and each one has brought their own ideas of how to 

run the service and in some cases this has meant cuts to staff 

and changes to the way you work. On Tuesday 5 June, 2018, 

Barnet councillors are being asked to agree a whole load of 

changes to Street Scene services, most of which will have an 

impact on staff and residents. In all of my time as a trade union 

organiser in Barnet I have never seen Street Scene workers turn 

up for a Barnet Council meeting. It is my view that for your voice 

to be heard, Street Scene workers need to turn up to meet 

the councillors who will vote on the proposed changes. Over the 

next few days Barnet UNISON will be issuing reminders to all of 

our members about the need to attend this meeting.  

I hope that you will be able to join me there. 

Solidarity. John Burgess, Branch Secretary, Barnet UNISON  


